PUBLIC NOTICE
THE VILLAGE OF AURORA PLANNING BOARD, AS LEAD AGENCY, IS CONDUCTING A PUBLIC HEARING, ALONG WITH THEIR REGULAR MEETING, ON WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 24, 2014 IN THE FIREHOUSE MEETING ROOM, 456 MAIN ST, AURORA FOR CONSIDERATION OF SEQR PART 1, SITE PLAN REVIEW, AND SPECIAL USE PERMIT FOR APPLICATION #14-23 FROM THE INNS OF AURORA TO CONVERT WALLCOURT, 38 LAFAYETTE ST, TO A HOTEL (TAX MAP #181.16-1-7.1)
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